BRITISH CAR CLUB OF SOUTHWEST FLORIDA

August 14, 2018
Meeting Minutes
The meeting was called to order by President Bill Newman at 6:30 PM.

There were no new members or guests to introduce. The Secretary Mary Newman gave her
reports and stated the minutes were on the website and will be in the British Marque. In her
capacity as Marque News contributing editor she asked for members to contribute articles for the
upcoming issues.

The Treasurer Tom Brewsaugh gave his report and stated that we had 87 members.

We had the Birthday celebration for the August Birthdays. The members present that received a
special dessert were Ken Taylor, John Liversedge and Martha Lambert.

Old Business

President Bill stated that he and Mary had attempted to go racing at Sebring for the July event
but had brake issues with their truck and had to cancel. Ken Taylor participated that weekend
and stated there were 15 or 16 vintage cars at the event.

There will be a race at Sebring September 1* and 2" on the long course. Bill and Ken will both
be attending.

Members Larry and Marcia McCartt suggested having a luncheon run to the British Open Pub in
Bonita Springs. The club Sunday August 26 since the Mimi’s breakfast was on the day before

and did not want to interfere with that monthly event. The Secretary will send out an email to get
the members to RSVP to get a head count. We will meet at the Lowes parking lot in Fort Myers.

Upcoming Events.

Upcoming British Car Club Shows were discussed. Many members will be attending the 32™
Annual All British Field Meet and Autojumble on Saturday October 27, 2018.

Marco Island Car Show on November 3" at the San Marco Church. Hours are 9:30 to 3pm. The
entry fee is $20.00.

Our club and the Gold Coast British Car Club will be meeting for dinner at the British Open Pub
in Bonita Springs on December 1*.

The 50/50 raffle was held and longtime member Louise Krause was the winner.

The meeting was adjourned.



